
BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

& BABY UNIT 
 Bowerham Road, Lancaster, LA1 4BS                           

t: 01524 63999 
www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo Banks                                                      
Assistant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland  
                                   Mrs Laura Hemingway  
                                   Mrs Jennie Gallagher  
Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark                                                            e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 

   
 

   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

22.1.25  

 
Year 2 Lancaster and District Singing Festival (YEAR 2) Tuesday 25th March 2025  
 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Guardians,  
 
This year we are so excited to announce that we will once again be part of the Lancaster and District 
Schools Singing Festival at the Town Hall. This event is a local tradition, and it has been running for over 
70 years, you may remember being part of the festival as a child!  
 
Many local primary schools will come together to perform a variety of songs based on the theme ‘The Big 
Lancaster Sing,’ with some well-known songs and new catchy and memorable tunes! The Singing Festival 
is an event not to be missed; we cannot wait for you and your children to be part of this spectacular 
occasion, which promises to be just as special as previous years! 
 
The Singing Festival is part of our curriculum and helps the children to develop a love of music, supports 
them in developing confidence and inspires them to perform for an audience, making memories we will 
treasure forever.  
 
See the website below for more information:  
 
Lancaster and District Schools Singing Festival (LDSSF) - Lancashire Music Hub 
 

Key Details: 
 

• The concert will take place on Tuesday 25th March. For the KS1 concert, you will need to bring your 
child to the Town Hall for 6.30pm. The concert will start promptly at 7pm. The KS1 concert will be 
finished just before 8pm. 

 

• We will rehearse at the Town Hall in the morning of the music festival during school hours, and the 
children will then return in the evening, for the performance, as above.  

 

• You will receive a message via Parent App notifying you of when the tickets are available to 
purchase at the school office; they will be £4 each with limited availability (1-2 per family).    

 
We thank you for your continued support and look forward to what should be a spectacular event. 
Please see Showbie for a list of all the songs we will be singing, you can use these to practise at home.  
 
Please feel free to contact Year 2 class teachers if you have any questions.  

 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs Hemingway and the Year 2 team.  
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